
 

Dear Yr6 Parents/Carers, 
  
We are very much looking forward to meeting your child on Wednesday 6th July for our transition 
day here at Ken Stimpson. 
  
Your child will need to arrive at 8.30am and come to the main school entrance where Mrs Read or 
Mrs Purdy will meet them. They will need to wear their primary school uniform. 
  
They will need to bring with them. 
  
* School bag 
* Water bottle 
* Pencil case 
* PE kit and trainers 
  
A snack and packed lunch will be provided by Ken Stimpson. 
  
Please can you collect your child at 3.00pm from the main school gates. 
  
We would also like to invite you to our transition evening on 5th July (change of date from the 6th 
July) at 6pm - 7pm. This will be a great opportunity for you to meet with the principal, your child's 
tutor and Head of Year, Mrs Read. 
  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email at Welcome@kscs.org.uk.  
  
We look forward to meeting with you on 5th July. 
  
Kind regards, 
 

Mr Erwin, Mrs Purdy and Mrs Reed 
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